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Scholarship Recommendation Form

Instructions: Thank you for being a recommender for the PCAFPD scholarship. Recommendations are
used as part of the selection process. Please type your information below and provide a digital copy to
the applicant for submission. Hand written responses will not be accepted.

Recommender Information

Name: Jeronema T. Macasero Relationship to applicant: My former student

Organization/School: ACLC COLLEGE OF MANDAUE Email address: tenoso98@gmail.com

Applicant Information: Use additional pages as needed

Name:PRINCESS GLORY LIBODIGO Current School:ACLC COLLEGE OF
MANDAUE

Recommendation

PCAFPD scholars are chosen on the basis of their financial need, academic performance, and

commitment to community service and leadership. As the applicant's reference, please describe the

applicant's demonstrated leadership skills, accomplishments, and impacts on your community and any

other relevant information you feel the committee should know about the applicant.

I am honored to write this letter in enthusiastic support of Princess Glory M. Libodigo

application for the PCAFPD Scholarship. I have had the pleasure of working wit my student for

2yrs as her advisor and I can say with confidence that she is one of the most dedicated and

capable individuals I have encountered.Princess demonstrates outstanding academic ability,

curiosity, and work ethic. She consistently ranks among the top of her class and tackles

challenges with a rare combination of intelligence, persistence, and creativity. academic

achievement.]

Beyond her academic success, Princess exhibits exceptional character and leadership. She

actively contribute to the school and community through activities, volunteering, or leadership

role. Her commitment to making a positive impact is both genuine and inspiring. I am confident

that Princess Glory M. Libodigo will thrive in any academic environment and will make

significant contributions to your program and beyond. I wholeheartedly recommend her for the

PCAFPD Scholarship and believe that she is exceptionally deserving of this opportunity.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need further information.

Jeronema T. Macasero, LPT June 30, 2025


